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August 28, 2024 

 

Dear FEJ Global Community, 

I hope this message finds you in good health and high spirits. As we continue our shared journey to empower and 

uplift the lives of children and youth around the world, I want to share an exciting update about our organization. 

 

Since the beginning, Fondation Enfant Jésus has been a beacon of hope, advocating tirelessly for the rights and well-

being of children in need. Our unwavering commitment to education, healthcare, and providing a brighter future for 

these children has been at the heart of everything we do. 

 

As we reflect on the evolution of our mission and the growing impact of our initiatives, it has become clear that our 

work now extends far beyond childhood. We are deeply involved in nurturing and empowering youth as they 

transition into adulthood, addressing a range of critical issues, including education, healthcare, and human rights. 

 

With this broader perspective in mind, we have made a significant and thoughtful decision to change our name from 

**Fondation Enfant Jésus (Child Jesus Foundation)** to **Fondation Enfant Jeunesse (Child Youth Foundation)**. 

This is not merely a change of name but a powerful reflection of our expanded commitment to supporting the full 

journey of youth development—from childhood through adolescence and into young adulthood. This change unifies 

our brand across all chapters and regions, reinforcing our global presence and amplifying our collective impact. 

 

This is more than just a symbolic gesture. It represents our dedication to growing and evolving alongside the 

communities we serve. Our mission remains steadfast: to create opportunities, advocate for rights, and ensure that 

every child and young person has the chance to thrive and succeed. 

 

We are immensely grateful for your unwavering support throughout this journey. Your belief in our mission and your 

generous contributions have been instrumental in making our work possible. Together, we will continue to make 

meaningful strides toward a world where every child and young person is empowered to reach their full potential. 

 

Thank you for being a vital part of the FEJ Global family and for continuing to believe in our mission. 

 

With heartfelt gratitude, 

Gina Ferrus   

CEO, FEJ Global 


